
From the first day of my STSM at Palacky University in Olomouc, I was accepted as a group member. The collaboration
with colleagues from the Czech Republic was supportive, with mutual respect, making my visit very pleasant,
interesting, and fruitful. As a senior researcher, I am very grateful to EpiLipidNET for allowing my STSM and giving me
a chance to further broaden my knowledge and experience.
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